WKSV

Ray P Fowler

General Manager
June 2, 1989

Carl Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, Ks 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

Its great to have a listener such as yourself from so far away. This
must be some sort of record for FM skip.

WIAV were the original calls for this frequency but was changed
in January 1989 to WKSV. New management took over the station on May 12 1989
which is why we refer to it as being "the new 96.1".
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